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Hi I have lived in this area for 27y. During this time I have seen traffic into and out of the city centre 
increase significantly, that is ok, it is part of a growing city.  What is not ok is to consider for even 
one moment adding to this congestion by building venues in Victoria Park - RIGHT NEXT TO QLD 
BIGGEST HOSPITAL!! You know, were it is important to get into and out of quickly, where people 
need parking spaces.... The result of this for those TWO WEEKS will be total bedlam The above is 
not even taking into consideration the fact that this beautiful green space was intended to remain as 
green space close to the city centre - THAT is its designated use. How can you even think to overturn 
laws simply to host a sporting competition that will last for 2 weeks but destroy our landscape 
forever?  How can a government get elected on a promise to NOT do this and then change their 
mind and do this? There are other options for this TWO WEEK EVENT than destroying much loved 
green space. Doing this actually breaks the law - that you are planning to 'amend' to allow you to do 
this? That is a disgusting entitled and selfish mindset. Utterly disgusted and very disappointed  
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